
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
October 19, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Re:   EB-2009-0275 - Union’s 2010 Rates Application 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
On October 15, 2009 Mr. Dwayne Quinn submitted a letter on behalf of Federation of Rental- 
Housing Providers (“FRPO”) requesting intervention in Union’s 2010 rate proceeding.  Union 
has no objections with FRPO’s request. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Ripley 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: EB-2009-0275 Intervenors 

Michael Penny (Torys) 
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